
 

PERMISSION SLIP 
 
 
 

Per new state requirements, this permission slip must be completed and signed by the student and a parent or 
legal guardian to enroll in college courses under the College Credit Plus (CCP) program. This permission slip may 
have been available at a CCP information meeting. If the CCP student and parent or legal guardian have already signed 
and turned in this permission slip, there is no need to complete a second copy. 

This permissions slip must be signed because a student eligible to participate in CCP will enroll in actual college courses, 
which may include “mature subject matter” defined per Ohio Revised Code 3365.035 as “any course subject matter or 
material of a graphic, explicit, violent, or sexual nature.” 

 
PLEASE PRINT: 

We  (Student Name) and  (Parent/Legal Guardian Name) hereby 
understand that by enrolling in College Credit Plus courses: 

 
• Content may include mature subject matter that will not be modified based upon College Credit Plus enrollee 

participation regardless of where course instruction occurs; and 
 
• State law requires this signed form be submitted as part of the student’s application. 

The signatures below indicate permission is granted to participate in CCP. It is the parent’s or legal guardian’s 
responsibility to be aware of and monitor the student’s enrollment based on information provided by the college. 

 
Student Information 

 
Student Name (Please Print):   

Date of Birth (mm/dd/yyyy):   

Name of High School:   

Name of Career Center (if applicable):   

If homeschooled, check box: 
 

Student Signature:   Date:   
 

Parent/Legal Guardian Information 
 

Parent/Legal Guardian Name (Please Print):   
 
 

Parent/Legal Guardian Signature:   Date:   
 
 

A fully completed form must be returned to COTC one of the ways noted below. 

This signed form can be submitted to COTC via email at ccp@mail.cotc.edu. 

This signed form can also be mailed to: 

Central Ohio Technical College 
ATTN: The Gateway – CCP 
1179 University Drive 
Newark, OH 43055 

 
Forms that are incomplete (missing information or signatures) will be returned and the student will not be able to enroll in 
courses until the form is fully completed. Contact us with questions at 740.366.9222 or ccp@mail.cotc.edu. 
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